INVITATION

Data as a Catalyst for Better Major Trauma Care

A Symposium organized by the Belgian Trauma Registry Initiative, DGU, UZA & UAntwerpen

Friday 24th of November 2023

Invitation

We are delighted to invite you to the second national meeting of Belgian Trauma Centers, taking place at the University of Antwerp. Join us on the 24th of November for an exceptional learning experience within the field of trauma care.

Hope to see you there! Registrations are open.

Do not hesitate to forward this invitation to professionals within your network that might be interested in this topic.

This symposium is an initiative of the Belgian Trauma Registry Initiative, DGU, UZA & the University of Antwerp.

Program

08h30-09h00: Introduction

09h00-11h00: History and current status, benchmarking between different centers (process indicators) & plenary discussion (*BTRI* and *DGU*)

11h00-12h00: Break-out sessions:

- Trauma registration: tips and tricks (Chairs: DGU, UZA & AZ Groeninge)
- Registration process starting information (registration on the platform, data collection, fee)
- Prehospital data collection
- Informed consent

- From process indicators to quality improvement (Chairs: UZA, Cliniques universitaires Saint-Luc & CHR de la Citadelle)
- Sharing Best Practices in Quality Improvement (based on DGU annual report)
- Interactive discussion to share insights

12h00-12h15: Feedback from break-out sessions and closure

12h15-13h15: Walking lunch

Practical information

Date

Friday 24th of November 2023

Location

University of Antwerp, Campus Drie Eiken, Building O

Parking is available at P2. Download the campus plan here.

Registration

Registration fee is €30,00. Registrations are open until November 18th. Click here to register.

Target group

This symposium is open to all physicians, healthcare providers and coordinators involved in quality improvement of trauma care.

Continuous medical education

We will apply for Medical Education Points (ethics and economy) for physicians with a Belgian registration number. Attendance certificates will be given to all participants.

Contact and information

Feel free to contact us via: majortraumaservice@uza.be







